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Chris Karber <chris@tritrading.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 12:00 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Good morning,

Please do not restrict the forex leverage to i0:i. This action will not benefit anyone. It will not protect trades
because everyone I know is planning to move their money into accounts with foreign brokers, thus subjecting
them to more risk in some cases. Thank you for your time.
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Regards,

Christopher Karber
Business Development Manager

TRInternational, Inc.
1218 Third Avenue, Suite 2100
Seattle, WA 98101
Ph: (206) 505-3500
Cell: (303) 868-8899
Fax: (206) 505-3501
www.tritrading.com
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